
 

 

08 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 3 Trip to Liverpool Museum 

 
As part of their History topic, Year 3 will visit Liverpool Museum on Friday 08 April 2022. Pupils will be introduced to 
the process of mummification, an integral aspect of ancient Egyptian culture. Children will be working on a life size 
dummy mummy, they will learn details of how the body was preserved and will come to appreciate the cultural 
meanings of the preservation process. The children will also spend some time whilst in the museum to explore 
exhibitions linked to other curriculum areas. 

 
Children will need a packed lunch for the visit (disposable cartons only, no glass bottles or sports/energy/fizzy drinks) 
in a plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish for school 
to provide a lunch please indicate on ParentPay during payment.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am, travelling by coach, and will aim to return by the end of the school day.  
Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 
  
We are asking for a contribution of £7.50 to cover the cost of the transport and participation in ‘Meet the Mummy’. 
This is non refundable should your child be absent and not attend.  Payment and consent can be made via ParentPay 
no later than Monday 04 April 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher          


